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TO:      All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents 
FROM:     Tony Curran, V.P. of Sales 

SUBJECT: REMINDER – IMPORTANT PRODUCT SAFETY NEWS 
 
 
     Potential Safety Issue  
CGS 3, 4, 5 & 6 Section Boilers and CGi 3, 5 & 6 Section Boilers 
Attached are two previously released Weil-McLain Marketing Bulletins (MB-0802, MB-
0808), detailing potential safety issues.  Weil-McLain encourages you to review this 
information and contact contractors that previously purchased these boilers to 
implement the necessary corrections. 
 
     Important Product Safety Notice – Action Required 
  Effikal Automatic Gas Vent Damper 
In September 2008, Effikal, LLC announced a voluntary Wholesaler Distributor 
Replacement Program for certain Automatic Gas Vent Dampers manufactured 
between July 1, 2007 and March 1, 2008 due to safety and quality issues.  Effikal has 
recently expanded the Weil-McLain serial number range. Date Codes remain 
unchanged. Advise your contractors of this change and have them implement the 
necessary corrections. Attached is a copy of the updated CPSC Bulletin. For the 
complete bulletin, visit the CPSC website @ www.cpsc.com. If you have any questions, 
contact the Effikal Hotline at 866-790-3739. 
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